
Sermon  

"Are Appearances Deceiving?" 

1 Samuel 13: 1-14, 15:22-23 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 
 

FORT MACLEOD ALLIANCE CHURCH 
 

February 5, 2023 

 

 

 
 

 

FOR VISITORS AND FIRST-TIMERS: 
 

We are so glad that the Lord directed you here this morning! 

 

• Nursery is available for children up to age 3. 

• Sunday School is available for ages 3 to grade 3. 

• Washrooms are down the hall. 

• Mother’s Room is off of the foyer, next to the Sanctuary. 

• Please ask one of the ushers if you need help with anything. 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Fort Macleod Alliance Church exists to equip Godly Disciples of 
Jesus Christ who: 

Share Christ’s Life, Show Christ’s love and Shine Christ’s light. 

CONTACT US 

P.O. Box 608   Office phone: 403-553-4607 

1716 7A Ave.   Email: fmchurch@hotmail.ca 

Fort Macleod, AB  Pastor Kevin: 403-929-6510 
T0L 0Z0    Email: robertskk@outlook.com 

Browse the weekly bulletin and listen to sermons at: 

www.fortmacleodalliancechurch.com 

fort-macleod-alliance-church.sermoncloud.com 

You Tube – Fort Macleod Alliance 

Facebook – Fort Macleod Alliance Church 
 

GIVING OPTIONS 

E-transfers: fmacfinance@gmail.com 

Direct withdrawal information is available through the church office. 

 

 

 



HAPPENING THIS WEEK: 

 

Tuesday February 7: DIY and Junior Youth – 6-7:30 p.m. 

              Senior Youth – 7:30-9 p.m. 

Thursday February 9: Ladies T.E.A - 7-9 p.m. 

 
Progressive Supper: Due to lack of participants, the Progressive 

Supper planned for February 10 is cancelled. 
 

Discoveryland DIY/Junior Youth  

Feb 14th, 5:30–9:00 Discoveryland DIY (Gr. 4-6) and Junior Youth DIY 

(Gr 7-9) are looking at going swimming at the Cor Van Raay pool in 

Lethbridge.  We will meet at the church at 5:30 and be returning to 

the church between 8:45 – 9:00.  Costs are $8.50 (age 2-12) and 

$11.00 (age 13-17).  IF YOUR YOUTH IS PLANNING TO ATTEND, WE 

NEED TO KNOW!  This is so that we can provide appropriate 

transportation and leader supervision for the evening.  Please let the 

church office, Natalie Hewlett, or Pastor Kevin know if your youth 

will be attending. 

 

Ladies Tea: Our next Ladies T.E.A. (Together-Encourage-Affirm) 

evening will be held on February 9, 2023. We look forward to hearing 

MaryAnne Vandervalk speak on the topic "When God is in Your 

Marriage". We understand not all women who would like to attend 

are married, but all are welcome! Young women not yet married can 

be encouraged and guided for future marriages, and women who 

may be divorced or those who have lost their spouse, can encourage 

and mentor each other and other women. We hope to see all you 

lovely ladies Thursday evening! 

 

~~~~~~~~ 

 

"Above all, keep loving one another earnestly, since love covers a multitude of 

sins."  1 Peter 4:8 

Job Opportunity:  Elim Village is a Christian senior's retirement 

home, and we are looking for a cook to join our team as soon as 

possible.  Starting off will be part-time, with a good possibility of 

full-time after completion of a successful probationary period.  If 

only part-time is preferred, we can make that work as 

well.  Experience in cooking for large groups is an asset, but 

complete training will be provided to the successful candidate. 

Duties include: preparing and cooking meals from recipes for our 

residents, clean-up and some dishes also.  We have a beautiful 

newer facility with great hours, no late nights, and a great team to 

work with. 

If this sounds like a position for you, please forward your resume to 

Tyson Budd, Executive Chef at foodservice.elimvillage@gmail.com 

Only those selected for an interview will be contacted. 

 
Immanuel Christian School: Kindergarten registration opens 

January 23, 2023. Immanuel Christian Elementary School offers full 

day Kindergarten in two different classes: Tuesday and Thursday, or 

Monday and Wednesday (and some Fridays). Preference for days will 

be given on a first applied - first served basis. There is busing 

available for Kindergarten students. For more information please 

visit: https://www.societyforchristianeducation.org/admissions/ 

 

 

 

 

 

                  HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

 
Happy Birthday this week to Casey Grisnich, Kate Weggeman and Aria 

Slomp! 
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